
Sale will be held Friday 8th December 3.10 -
3.45pm at the school gates in support of our

work with Hands on Hong Kong.

CHARITY SALE
We need 

donations of
Can you help Y3 make a

difference to people in Hong
Kong this Christmas? -Preloved toys, books

and games.

-Baked goods
(Drop-off @ 8.25 Friday 8th Dec, school g

(Drop-off by 5th Dec, Y3 classrooms)


